INSTITUTIONAL STR

Notice

Date of Publication: 24 February 2023

In accordance to the ITC Clause 23.1 of the RFP for the “Selection of Project Management
Consultant for Supervision of Implementations of Enterprise Resources Planning (ERP) and
Revenue Management System (RMS) at Nepal Electricity Authority", this is to notify that the
following consulting firms have been considered substantially responsive in the Technical
Proposal Evaluation for the OCB No: ICB/FD/EGMPAF/PMC-078/79-C1.

2 Deloitte Touche Tohmatsu India LLP (India)

3 KPMG Advisory Services Private Limited (India)

4 Nangia and Co LLP (India), Vayam Technology Ltd (India) JV

Note: Details for the opening of Financial Proposals will be informed to
consulting firms via email.




